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Laboratory Bulletin 

DATE: 2021 October 18 
TO: North Zone Laboratory Staff 
FROM: Lori Whillans, Manager Area 1, North Sector, APL 
RE: Hythe Laboratory Collection Site Change in Services 

PLEASE POST OR DISTRIBUTE AS WIDELY AS APPROPRIATE 

Key Message 
• APL is working hard to deploy our laboratory resources in the safest and most efficient way possible.

Some changes to our operations are necessary in order to offer additional support and service to our
community patients.

Background 
• Hythe Laboratory Collection Site will change in the days open for Services.

How this will impact you 
• Collection services at the Hythe Laboratory Collection Site will be closed on Friday’s effective October

18, 2021.

• Collection services will move to Thursday’s 8:30 am - 11:30 am

Hythe Continuing Care Centre Outpatient Collection Site Hours of Operation 
• Tuesdays and Thursdays 8:30 am to 11:30 am

Action Required 
• Ensure that patients, providers and laboratory staff are aware of these changes.

Effective October 18, 2021 

Questions/Concerns 
• Lorie Whillans, Area 1 Manager North Sector

Approved by 
• Dr. Brent Mendez, Regional Laboratory Medicine Site Chief, Grande Prairie brent.mendez@aplabs.ca
• Wendy Corbiere, Laboratory Director, Rural Hospitals, wendy.corbiere@aplabs.ca
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